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I support this cause 100%.    No child should have to use a garbage back to carry 

their belongings from one home to another,  It is bad enough they are in the foster 

care system, they should not have to endure the embarrassment and additional 

mental anguish this causes them.   I highly support this cause.  Lets help these 

kiddos out the best we can and provide support in how they move from one home to 

the next.    Thank you!  


